
From: daphne wyatt  
Sent: 15 November 2011 23:37 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Community Levy response. 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
Blofield Parish Council wishes to withdraw its response, forwarded yesterday and 
have no comment. 
Thanking you, Daphne Wyatt, Clerk to Blofield Parish Council. 
 


